
  

  

 
 

Subject: Project Name Change 
 

From: John Davis 
 Project Manager 
 
To: Memo to File 
 

 
With this memo, project formally known as WA Jefferson 150009(1), Undi Road Bypass 
Improvements is changed to WA FLAP JEFFER 150009(1), Undi Road Bypass Improvements on this 
date, January 28, 2022.  
 
All project files under the formally known name associated with the project are tied to the new project 
name.    
 
If you have any questions, please contact John Davis, Project Manager at john.davis@dot.gov 

Memorandum 

Date: 02/01/2022 

 


